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Welcome to the first edition of the SU Emeritus Faculty Newsletter! ​The purpose of the Emeritus 
Faculty Newsletter is four-fold: 

1. To facilitate on-going connection and support among emeritus faculty. 

2. To inform emeritus faculty and those nearing retirement about Southwestern’s institutional 
priorities, decisions, and policies, particularly those that affect retirement. 

3. To actively involve retired faculty in events (whether virtual or in person) at the university. 
This includes celebrations in which individual emeritus faculty members may host events, 
such as Homecoming and Charter Day. 

4. To keep emeritus faculty informed about the calendar of the university, thus facilitating 
their involvement in the historical traditions of the university. The recent virtual 
Candlelight Service (12/3/2020), which dates back to 1915, is a fine example of this. 
 

USEFUL LINKS 
 

Here are some links that we think may be helpful to emeritus faculty.  

Coronavirus facts: 

https://www.aarp.org/health/conditions-treatments/info-2020/coronavirus-facts.html 
 
Weblink to the current SU retirement benefits provider: 
 
https://my.viabenefits.com/southwestern 

 
Please send us links that you think would be helpful to your fellow faculty members. 

 
UPCOMING SU EVENTS: 

Charter Day (virtual) February 4 and 5, 2021 

Homecoming (virtual) April 11-18, 2021 

President Laura Skandera Trombley Inauguration and Shilling Lecture October 15-16, 2021 
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COPING WITH OUR ​CHANGED​ NEW WORLD 

 

John, field testing YUCKY PUPPY! 

  

Jacqueline takes a swing at Covid! 
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Ellsworth Zooming Bach into action! 

 

We want this to be your newsletter! Please share with us your images and stories. 
In addition, we welcome useful links and any  topics you think pertinent or helpful. 
Also, please send any comments, questions or concerns you may have regarding 
this newsletter to John and Mark.. We promise to publish only what you permit and 
we expect to publish our second newsletter by the end of Spring semester. 

Best wishes for a great holiday season from the Emeritus Faculty Committee! 

 

John Ore orej@southwestern.edu 

Mark Bottorff  bottorfm@southwestern.edu 

Helene Meyers meyersh@southwestern.edu 

Sharon Johnson  johnsons@southwestern.edu 

Mary Young  maryeyoungwf@southwesten.edu 
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